Mr. Tom Sertich President Kirk Development Co. 340 E. Caron St. Phoenix, Arizona 85020

Dear Tom:

We are very happy with the fine addition to our home. We now have an enclosed three -car garage instead of a carport, a new studio/shop, and an exposed aggregate driveway. The extended roof matches the house, and the masonry and wooden trim and façade look original. The garage doors and driveway receive many complements. It appears that the electrical, masonry, framing, drywall, roofing and painting were all of high quality.

Your employees were all professional and courteous. Barry Flemming provided valuable design advice. Also, your subcontractors were very efficient and skilled.

We would particularly like to commend Nathan Mess, Supervisor, for his outstanding service. Nathan took care of many details, and insisted on good work from the subcontractors. As you know, Nathan successfully completed our remodeling project despite a great personal loss in his family that occurred halfway through the project, and we appreciate his strength and steadfastness.

Very truly yours,

Jim and Lucia